# THE COOL CLUB



April 2024

### UPCOMING EVENTS

Closed - April 1st Summer Camp Reg. opens -April 1st

Look out for Harvest Festival at the school in May!

#### LOST AND FOUND:

We have limited space to hold items left behind, so please check the lost and found when you stop by the club! If you put your member's name on the tags of their clothing, we can help them find their way home.

#### VISIT OUR SITE:

www.bgce.org

## CLUB NEWS!

We are getting bigger! We have added room 303 and construction has begun! This room will be for our older members, 4th through 6th grade or our "Tween/Teen Room". More info to come...

Summer Registration is open in the Parent Portal. Our camp will run from June 10th through Aug 9th. Breakfast, lunch and snack served daily. Field trips and summer fun! (Schedule of field trips coming soon) Any questions? Please contact us at 530-295-8019 or go to <a href="https://www.bgce.org/s/summer-camp-2024">https://www.bgce.org/s/summer-camp-2024</a>

#### NOTE FROM THE DIRECTOR:

Hi Everyone, I hope to see you all in our Summer Program. Field trip schedule coming soon....

<u>Cell phones and personal electronic devices are not allowed at the club</u>. If we see anyone using one, we will confiscate them and give them back when you go home. If you need to make a call or receive one, let us know and we will make accommodations at the front desk.

I understand parents like to have connections to their children, but we have continuing problems with bullying and inappropriate behavior on phones. Thank you for your understanding. Any questions, give me a call at (530)295-8019 or email me at mike@bgce.org.

- Mikey